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I was recently reading an article I discovered 

online called Fun Facts about Seniors by Braven 

Health. As I read down the list, I found myself 

saying, "Oh, I can totally believe that," and for 

others, "Hmmm, not so much."   

The article stated that 99% of individuals 65 

and older are insured, and 94% are covered by 

Medicare. This is believable, as according to a 

recent article published by MPR, more than 1 

million Minnesotans alone are Medicare 

beneficiaries. (See pages 4 & 5 for more 

information about Medicare Open Enrollment 

beginning October 15th.)  

The article emphasized that older adults are the 

fastest-growing age group on Facebook. 

According to a recent study, 53% of Americans 

over 65 are online, and 34% are on Facebook 

and other social media sites. It also went on to 

say that this age group also watches more 

television than anyone – about four hours a day 

– and watches more movies – about 7 per year 

at a theater – according to the Bureau of Labor 

Statistics. I find the statistics about going to the 

movies believable, but I was surprised to learn 

that older adults using social sites such as 

Facebook are on the rise.  

According to the University of Michigan, 40% of 

people ages 65 to 80 are romantically involved, 

and about 75% have a romantic partner. I 

enjoyed reading this statistic - another  

 

wonderful way to add to quality of life and 

aging well.       

The article went on to say that seniors sweat 

less due to sweat glands shrinking as we age 

and reacting less to heat. Personally, I can't 

wait for this one to be real and find it 

believable.  

Volunteering was also on the list, as it was 

reported that half of all adults 65 and older 

volunteer in some capacity; that's around 15 

million people helping in their communities. 

Again, I find this to be totally believable. When I 

think of all the wonderful Dementia Friends and 

Age-Friendly activities in our region, most of 

these efforts are led and implemented by 

volunteers. Volunteering is an important aspect 

of my life, keeping me moving and engaging my 

mind and body.     

I came away with the fact that aging has some 

silver linings, and older adults are most likely 

happier than most people, and that makes me 

smile!  

 

 

Laurie Brownell,  

Executive Director  

SEMAAA 
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